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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter P with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We spent the week learning 

about penguins and polar bears, and other artic 

animals through books, songs, and videos. We 

did artic patterns, graphs, alphabet and 

number dot to dot, polar shapes coloring, and 

Q-tip painting. We used our fine motor skills to 

make a cute penguin craft and made puffy paint 

for our polar bears. We also did a science 

experiment to see how penguins stay dry and 

rotated through several different science 

centers. In Religion we talked about ways we 

can follow Jesus. Fr. Robert brought in gold, 

frankincense, and myrrh to show the littles. In 

Art they made lanterns to celebrate the 

Chinese New Year.      

 

Upcoming Events 

Jan. 26 – 100th Day of School 

Jan. 27 – Bingo Night and Benefit Drawing          

Jan. 29-Feb. 2 – Catholic Schools Week         

Feb. 16 – Noon Dismissal                                 

Feb. 19 – No School-Presidents Day              

Feb. 24 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run      

March 9 – City Lights  

           

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday, 

January 24th.  

 

Next week we will be working on the letter B 

and talking about snow and ice.  

 

Snacks for next week: 

Monday – Bennett’s 5th Birthday (Jan. 21st)                                    

Tuesday – Oliver                                     

Wednesday – Silas                                            

Thursday – Ty 

 Friday – Vivian 

 

 

 

 
 

Notes: 

Catholic Schools week is January 29-February 2. It will be a fun and exciting week for our school. 

We will have different dress up days throughout the week and lots of extra activities. There will 

be an open house on Thursday, February 1st. More information is attached to this letter. 

We will be celebrating the 100th day of school on Friday, January 26th with some fun activities. If 

your child does not attend school on Fridays he/she is invited to come celebrate with us.  

Online book orders are due by Thursday, January 25th so we can get them back for Valentines Day. 

Just scan the QR code on the flyer to connect to our classroom or visit scholastic.com/bookclubs.   
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